May 14, 2013

Mr. Paul M. Davis, City Engineer/Deputy Director Department of Public Services City of Rochester Hills 1000 Rochester Hills Drive Rochester Hills, Michigan 48309

Dear Mr. Davis:

Regarding: Request for Water Service to 50480 Dequindre, Shelby Township

Thank you for your letter dated May 1, 2013, requesting the Detroit Water and Sewerage Department's (DWSD) permission to connect a single residential home to the Rochester Hills water system for a property located at 50480 Dequindre in Shelby Township.

We are approving the requested connection. This change to the Rochester Hills service area will be incorporated in the next amendment to your water contract, which will occur in the fall of 2013.

Sincerely,

Sue F. McCormick

ue FM · Cormical

Director

cc: Matthew Schenk, Chief Operating/Compliance Officer Laurie Koester, DWSD Assistant Corporation Counsel Rodney Burlett, Engineer of Water Systems